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Kirkland, April

From: Elizabeth Caruso <caratunkselectmen@myfairpoint.net>
Sent: Friday, August 31, 2018 7:32 PM
To: Hinkel, Bill; Beyer, Jim R
Subject: Retraction of support
Attachments: NECEC support rescind.pdf

Dear Sirs, 
 
Please find the attached letter from the Town of Caratunk rescinding support for CMP's transmission lines.  Although the Town 
has submitted previous letters regarding the NECEC, it is apparent that the Town of Caratunk is still being portrayed by the 
applicant as supportive.   
 
Thank you for your time and attention in this matter.   
 
 
 
Elizabeth Caruso 
First Selectman 
Town of Caratunk 
207.672.3030 

 


